
SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS
AUSTRALIAN HUMAN RIGHTS COMMISSION

Question No. 96

Senator Hanson-Young asked the following question at the hearing on 20 October 2008:

Has the Australian Human Rights Commission had discussions with the Department in relation to
the consultation on human rights and responsibilities?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

Yes.
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